

PRESS RELEASE

Tuesday 12th December 2017

For immediate use

Retford Business Forum Secretary needed

Retford Business Forum is looking for a replacement Secretary; someone who can donate their time to be part of the Forum and help it to promote Retford, and the surrounding area. The role is a voluntary one which includes attending monthly meetings, writing and distributing agenda and minutes, managing a mailing list, and participating in the Forum. This is a great opportunity for someone to help shape the future of the Retford area. Contact vice_chair@retfordbusinessforum.org.uk (vice_chair) for more information.

Members of the Forum have been involved in organising, supporting and delivering events and activities in Retford over the past year including Retford in Bloom, Retford Arts Festival, the Tour of Britain, Heritage Day, the Pilgrims Festival, and Retford Christmas Market & Lights Switch-On (pictured).

Retford Business Forum normally meets on the first working Monday of the month and the next meeting will be on Monday 8th January 2018, 5.30 for 6.00pm, in the Council Chamber, Retford Town Hall. Members include a wide variety of businesses, not-for-profit, community and charitable organisations, and individuals who freely give their time to help Retford and its surrounding villages prosper, and continue to be a great place to live. If you feel the same way, you would be most welcome.

Notes for Editors

Retford Business Forum is run by volunteers from Retford's business and community-interest enterprises. We are passionate and committed to ensuring that Retford and its surrounding villages prosper today, and provide a future for their next generations.

Photographs included are of Retford Christmas Market 2017; photographers are Di Fisher and Rick Brand, on behalf of Retford Business Forum.

For further information please contact Rick Brand at rickbrand@hotmail.com or 01427 891376